
 

 

 

 

A New Feedback Button for GOPC PPP 

 

Dear Doctors, 

Your valuable comment and feedback will always drive to the betterment of the Programme.  

We are delighted to inform you that a new “Feedback” button was installed in the IT platform 

with effect from 29 March 2019.   This new feature is located next to the Programme logo on 

both clinical and administration functions of the IT platform as shown in the diagram below. 

  

By clicking the new “Feedback” button, you will be able to share your experiences and deliver 

your feedback to us instantly.  You will also receive an acknowledgement message in eHRSS 

Inbox for each feedback submitted. 

Should you have any queries, please feel free to contact us at gopcppp@ha.org.hk. You may 

also call the Programme hotline 2300 7300 for assistance (after selecting language, press “5” to 

speak directly with our hotline staff). Thank you for your attention. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

GOPC PPP Programme Office 
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